
Year 5 Brass Lessons 

Congratulations to our first 

group of year 5 children who 

have just finished their 10 

sessions.  Group 2 will begin in 

January with Mrs Munns. 

 

 

18th December 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

Another year has flown by and it is Christmas already. 

The performances by the children this year were fantastic and 
showed their confidence and skill.  I am sure that you wold like to 
join me in saying well done to all the pupils involved and thank you 
to all the staff who put in so much hard work to make the end of term 
so enjoyable.  I am only sorry that illness made it impossible for me 
to attend all the performances. 

I would also like to pass on your best wishes to Mrs Bonell who is 
leaving us to continue her career in Cheshire.  We wish her all the 
very best. 

I am really looking forward to seeing what the pupils will achieve in 
the New Year. We will send home details of parents’ evenings early in 
the new term, when you will get the opportunity to meet with your 
child’s’ teachers and discuss their progress to date. 

I  wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a joyful New Year from all 
the staff at Mullion C. P. School. 

 Regards,  

Duncan Ratcliffe 

 

Mullion CP News 

Attendance so far this 
year (target 96.5%) 

 
 

 

Pebbles            91.57 %     
Shells               92.94% 
Footprints        94.51% 
Waves              95.06% 
Surfers             92.42% 
 
 

 

New Reception Children 2018 Applications. 

The deadline to apply for a Reception place for 
September is 15th January 2018. 

For information and guidance go to: 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  

Need help with your application?  Contact the 
Family Information Service on 0800 587 8191 

Safeguarding 
 

A reminder to any prospective 
regular helpers at school.  Please 
ask at the school office for details 

to gain DBS Clearance. 
 

Also, could all visitors please sign in 
at reception. 
Thank you. 

Self help   Self responsibility   Equality   Equity   Democracy   Solidarity   Openness   Honesty   Social responsibility   Caring for others 

Accelerated Reader 
 
This is well underway and the 
children are relishing the new 
approach.  Well done to those 
children who have already taken 
quizzes after completing their 
books.  If your child has an ‘overdue 
book’ sticker in their diary, this may 
indicate that they need to read more 
often. 

Book Request 
 
We are still looking for children’s 
reading books to enhance our 
library.  If you have any that you no 
longer use, please send them in to 
Mrs Bennett. 
 
Any books that do not fit with the 
new library system will be sent 
overseas. 
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Diary dates 
 

December 2017 
 

20th ~ Last day of Term 1.15pm 
 

January 2018 
 

4th ~ First day of Spring Term 
8th ~ Learning Together 2.30 until 3pm 
9th January ~ Surfers Swimming 1 of 10 

12th ~ Shells Swimming 1 of 10 
16th ~ Surfers Swimming 2 of 10 

Cluster Gymnastics Y3-6 at Mullion Gym 
18th ~ School Census Day 

 
 

R Time awards 
 

Showing good manners at 
all times: 
Pebbles Class, Dexter 
Bosustow, Grace Morgans, 
Poppy Chapman 

 
Caring and respecting 
everyone and everything:  
Mrs Bonell, Molly Wallace, 
Ioan Thomas, Thomas 
Hendy, Kara Morris, 
Jayden Bray, Oliver 
Gibbons, Andrew Farrant, 
Ethan Evans, Ioan Thomas 

 
Following instructions 
with thought and care:  
Molly Hodge, Charlie 
Boniface, Footprints Class, 
Shells Class,  Pebbles Class, 
Eva Williams, Aston Hill, 
Billy Morgans, Caleb 
Mabgwe, Finn Mackenzie-
Buller, Lexie Searle-Eddy, 
Molly Wallace, Charlie 
Boniface 
 

 

Contact us  
 

 

 

By phone:  

01326 240585 
 

 

 

Via email: 

secretary@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

Have a look at our website: 

mullion.eschools.co.uk 

 


